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Minutes
Mountain Library Network
South Charleston Public Library

Monday, December 5, 2016

President Sarah Palfrey called the meeting to order at 1:10 p.m.
Present were Sarah Palfrey, Brian Raitz, Tammy Richards, Emilee
Seese, Judy Gunsaulis, Eva McGuire, and Kristina Ferguson.
Minutes from the August meeting were reviewed and accepted as
presented.
No committee reports.
Old Business

a. Sjerra update: An upgrade to Sierra 2.3 may occur in

January 2017. More information will be provided as it is
available.

. New member requirements: Ann and Sarah are continuing in

their efforts to improve the procedure for adding new
members.

. Weeding of e-books: Eva discussed this task with the

Cataloging Committee. This will be a tedious and time
consuming project, but the Cataloging Committee has made
significant progress with plan development.

New Business
a. Overdue notices: There have been some complaints from

patrons regarding the wording of overdue notices sent to
juvenile patrons. It is likely that a more “kid-friendly” version
is already saved in Sierra, or may be possible to create a
custom one, depending on space. Some other suggestions:
address the notice “To the parent of...”; create an attachment
with a more congenial tone.

. Pop-up window: There is a statistics screen that pops up

upon logging out of Sierra. For catalogers, the window
displays the stats for books added, deleted, etc. For general
circulation, it provides total of new patron records created,
items modified, etc. This report can be disabled for specific
usernames. Any user desiring to deactivate this feature can
contact Tammy Richards.
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VI. Announcements
a. Cree Lahti, the new Director for the Pocahontas County
Public Library, will be completing Vicky Terry’s term on the
MLN Executive Board.
b. Sarah will contact Innovative regarding the possibility of a
presentation at our March meeting or at Spring Fling in
April.
c. Next meeting is scheduled for March 6 at 10:30 a.m. at the
South Charleston Public Library.
VII. The meeting was adjourned at 2:15 p.m.




